Georg:a Power Company
260 Peachtree Street NW
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta. Georgia 30302

A

Georgia Power
October 26, 1979 the southern electric system

Corporate insurance Department

Mr. Jerome Saltzman, Chief
Antitrust & Indemnity Group
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Plant Edwin I. Hatch Unit II
Docket No. 50-366
License No. SNM-1772

Dear Mr. Saltzman:

We have recezived a second notice regarding your Invoice No.
774-79, but have as yet received no response to my letter of
September 20, 1979, copy enclosed. Please let us know if
License No. SNM-1772 is still active or not and if this invoice
should or should not be paid.

Very truly yours,

LN Al —

D. B. Cochran
Assistant Manager

DBC/aa
Enclosure:

ce: I. S. Mitchell, IIX
John R. Duck
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Cuporae insurance Department

September 20, 1979 Georgia Power

Mr. Jerome Saltzman, Chief
Antitrust & Indemnity Group
Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Juclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Plant Edwin I. Hatch Unit II
Dccket No. 50-366
License No. SNM-1772

Dear Mr. Saltzman:

The attached Invoice No. 774-79 has been received to
cover indemnity fee on this license for the period October
28, 1979, through October 27, 1980. It is our understanding
that License No. SNM-1772 covered storage and possession of
nuclear fuel and was replaced by Operating License No. NPF-5.

I would appreciate your letting me know if No. SNM-1772

was indeed replaced by No. NPF-5, and a result, *he $100.00
indemnity fee of Invoice No. 774-79 should no longer be due.

Very truly yours,

D. B. Cochran
Assistant Manager

DBC/aa
Attachment:

cc: Mr. I. S. Mitchell, III, Secretary
Mr. John Duck, Marsh & McLennan, Dallas, Texar



